
Superintendent Thomson has notified the Norwood Public Schools that, on his physician's

recommendation, he will be on a leave from work for some time. His status will be updated

periodically and provided to us. We wish him a speedy return to good health. We appreciate everyone

respecting Dr. Thomson's privacy at this time. 

At last night's School Committee meeting, Dr. Jose Muñoz was appointed by the Committee as the

Acting Superintendent in Dr. Thomson’s absence. Additionally, Mr. Matthew Wells was appointed

Acting Assistant Superintendent.

Please know that as the governing body of the school district, the Norwood School Committee is

committed to working with Dr. Muñoz and Mr. Wells during Dr. Thomson’s absence to make sure that

there is no interruption in district business or educational goals.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.

Sincerely,

Anne Marie Mazzola

Chair

Norwood School Committee
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